
   CELEBRATION 

Kennywood School Picnic to be held Wednesday, June 1, 2022 

School Ticket Sale Date: Wednesday May 11, 2022 

Ambridge Area High School 7:50 a.m. — 8:15 a.m. 
Ambridge Area Middle School 9:15 a.m. - 9:45 a.m. 

Economy Elementary 10:15 a.m. — 10:45 a.m. 
Highland Elementary 11:15 a.m. — 11:45 a.m. 

State Street Elementary 12:00 p.m. — 12:30 p.m. 

Ambridge Community Sales at the High School 
Wednesday, May 11, 2022 4:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. 

$29.99 each — when you purchase at your school 

$29.99 each plus processing fees for online ticket sales 
www.kennywood.com PROMO Code: AMBRIDGE 
  

To celebrate 125 years, we are throwing a massive party! So get ready for exciting new 

experiences, including the return of the Kangaroo, an enhanced in-park atmosphere 

and a spectacular lineup of special events.  



TO: PARENTS/GUARDIANS 
FROM: _ Dr. Joseph W. Pasquerilla, Superintendent 
DATE: April 6, 2022 

SUBJECT: KENNYWOOD PICNIC 

  

The annual school picnic for the Ambridge Area School District will be held on Wednesday, June 

1, 2022, at Kennywood Park. The park opens at 11:00 a.m. and the full operating calendar can be 
found at www.kennywood.com. 

Amusement tickets for Kennywood Park will be sold on Wednesday, May 11, 2022, at the 

respective schools as follows: 

Ambridge Area High School 7:50 a.m.— 8:15 a.m. 

Ambridge Area Middle School 9:15 a.m.— 9:45 a.m. 
Economy Elementary School 10:15 a.m. — 10:45 a.m. 

Highland Elementary School 11:15 a.m. — 11:45 a.m. 
State Street Elementary School 12:00 p.m. — 12:30 p.m. 

A School FunDay ticket is $29.99. Cash or money orders (payable to Kennywood) will be accepted 

-- no checks. Amusement tickets will also be available for purchase in the High School Lobby on 
Wednesday, May 11, 2022, (from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.) or until the supply of tickets are sold out. 

All sales are final. No amusement tickets will be sold at the Ambridge Area High School after 

May 11, 2022. You may purchase tickets online at www.kennywood.com using PROMO Code 
AMBRIDGE up until the day of the School Picnic, June 1, 2022, an online processing fee will 
apply. Tickets will be valid on any operating day in May or June. Tickets will expire on June 30, 
2022. 

To purchase online: 

e Visit www.kennywood.com and follow the instructions below. 

e Click on the BUY TICKETS tab on the home page, and select TICKETS from the 
dropdown. 

e Click on the orange BUY NOW button on this page. 

e In the top left corner, select PROMO CODE. A box will appear where you will enter 
your district’s promo code. 

e Once entered, click SUBMIT. 

e Select the number of tickets you would like to purchase and click NEXT. 

e You must select a date to visit. Surcharges may apply if tickets are used on a different 

date other than selected. School picnic tickets are not valid after June 30, 2022. 

e Follow all remaining prompts to purchase your school picnic tickets.


